
 
From: Carol Beynon  
Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 7:16 PM 
To: Peloza, Elizabeth <epeloza@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] A letter of support for LAC P8 and P38  
  
  
Dear Councillor Peloza. 
Thank you for your service as a Councillor for the City of London and for Chairing the Public 
Input meeting on Monday. There were many critical issues raised and you handled each with 
grace and sincerity.  
I am sending this letter to all of our Councillors on behalf of the Amabile Choirs of London, 
Canada in support of the London Arts Council Business Case for articles P8 and P38 to 
increase funding to our vital and vibrant arts’ community in our City.   
Thank you for your consideration and wishing you well in your budget deliberations. 
  
Sincerely  
  
  
  

Carol Beynon 
  
Dr Carol Beynon, Sr Artistic Director 
Amabile Boys & Men’s Choirs 
Professor emerita 
The University of Western Ontario  
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